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Wishing You a Happy Holiday Season and a Prosperous New Year! 

Minnesota Green Expo Scheduled 
January 7 - 8 - 9 in Minneapolis 

By LARRY VFITER 
MTGF Executive Director 

more exhibitors to participate. The new layout allows over 
800 booth spaces to be arranged in the two domes used by 
the Expo in the Convention Center. Virtually everything 
that impacts the installation, renovation and maintenance of 
turf and grounds areas will be on display throughout the 
course of three days. 

(Continued on Page 7) 

The second annual Minnesota 
Green Expo will take place from 
January 7-9, 2004 at the Minneapolis 
Convention Center. Following the 
success of last year's inaugural event, 
this year's Expo has been expanded in 
several areas. First there will be pre-
Expo Workshops that offer education-
al opportunities for those who wish to 
attend. Dr. Brian Horgan will be 
offering his Phosphorus Training 
School Tuesday afternoon, January 6, 
from 1:00 to 5:00 p.m. While this is 
geared primarily for golf course per-
sonnel, all turfgrass managers are wel-
come to attend and will receive some 
very valuable information. Separate 
registration is required to participate. 
Watch you mail or go to Dr. Horgan's 
web site, www.turf.umn.edu, or the 
Expo site listed above for further 
information. 

Once again the Minneapolis Hilton 
and Towers, located on the Skyway 
System connecting to the Convention 
Center, will be the host hotel. There is no question that this 
great facility will sell out, so make your reservation early by 
calling 1-800-HILTONS. Be sure to mention the Minnesota 
Green Expo in order to get the special room rate negotiated 
for attendees. 

The Trade Show has been reconfigured in order to allow 
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